SRNO:508402-274677349: Business Support Advisor Appointment

From: Enquiry@businesslinkhelpline.co.uk

To: re_wired@ymail.com

Date: Thursday, 30 May 2013, 17:31 BST

Dear Simon,

Thank you for contacting the Business Link helpline.

Further to our telephone conversation today, I am writing to confirm that I have booked an appointment for you to speak with an advisor, Paul Kirtley on the 3rd June 2013 from 09:00 to discuss your business needs.

The advisor will be in touch no later than 15 minutes after this time as they may need to fully research your issue and identify the very best sources of information and assistance for you.

Yours Sincerely,

Business Link Helpline Team

Gov.uk (www.gov.uk) is government's online resource for businesses.

Simple to use and practical, Govuk provides guidance, information on regulations and access to government services whether you work for a large organisation or are on your way to starting up.

Any information you give us may be passed to an appropriate department or agency for the purposes of responding to feedback. While the information will only be used for this purpose and will be managed in accordance with the Data Protection act, please avoid sending any information of a commercially sensitive nature.

Follow us on Twitter http://twitter.com/BusinessLinkGov or on Facebook http://www.facebook.com/BusinessLinkGov